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MINUTES 
BOARD OF EDUCATION 

UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT NO. 248 
GIRARD, KS 

AUGUST 17, 2017 
BUDGET HEARING 

 
The Board of Education of Unified School District 248 met at the Board Office on 
Thursday, August 17, 2017 for the Budget Hearing.  Board President, Dave Goble called 
the meeting to order at noon.  Board members present were:  Roger Breneman, Dave 
Goble, Lori Johnson, Beth Murphy, and Tony Stonerock.  Also present were: 
Superintendent, Blaise Bauer; Clerk, Becky Mein; Treasurer, Marilyn Bennett; and John 
Staton and Stacie Clarkson with Greenbush.   
 
Absent were:  Board Members, Dale Coomes and Dale Shireman; HS Principal, Todd 
Ferguson; Assistant HS Principal, Tom Stegman; MS Principal, Brannon Kidd; RVH 
Principal, Mark LaTurner; and RVH Assistant Principal, Tina Peak. 
 
Due to the delay in the school finance bill and budget software, the budget hearing 
scheduled for August 10th at 7 pm, was moved to August 17, 2017 at noon. 
 
John Staton presented the 2017-2018 district budget. 
 
Tony Stonerock moved, Roger Breneman seconded the motion to approve the 2017-
2018 budget as published on August 3, 2017 the Morning Sun, with a mill levy of 54.864.  
Motion carried.  5 – 0. 
 
Roger Breneman moved, Beth Murphy seconded the motion to adjourn the meeting.  
Motion carried.  5 – 0.   
 
Meeting ended at 12:05 pm 

 
 
 
 
Becky Mein 
Clerk       
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 


